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Douglas Bachli

Rocky Road Investments
F.O. Box 63

Masonville, CO 80541

RE: Rocky Road Quarry; DRMS File No. M- 1985 -210; Receipt of Technical Revision No. 2

Dear Mr. Bachli, 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your application for
Technical Revision No. 2 for the Rocky Road Quarry. The application did not include the
required fee of $216.00. The application will not be filed for review until you submit the required
fee. Please submit the fee by May 15, 2014. 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at ( 303) 866 -3567 x8116. 

Sinc rely, 

Michael A. Cu ingham

Environmental Protection Specialist
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